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Education Department 

Barrhead Cluster Schools 

Parent Forum 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We are delighted to offer all parents/carers an opportunity to attend parent workshops on a range 

of interesting topics over the remainder of the school session.  The sessions will be facilitated by 

the Barrhead Cluster Educational Psychologists and the School’s Management Team.  

The programme is as follows: 

Date Time Venue Targeted audience Workshop topic 
 

Monday 11th  
May 2015 

1:15pm to 
2:45pm 

Cross Arthurlie 
Primary School 

All parents The impact of the media on 
children 
 

Monday 8th 
June 2015 

1:15pm to 
2:45pm 

Carlibar Primary 
School 

Parents of children 
aged 0 to 3 

Early child development and 
the important role of 
attachment 

Monday 8th 
June 2015 

7pm to 
8:30pm 

Carlibar Primary 
School 

Parents of children 
aged 0 to 3 

Early child development and 
the important role of 
attachment 

 

The first workshop will focus on the positive and negative effects that the media, such as television, 

internet and gaming, can have on children’s development and behaviour.   

We would like to extend a warm welcome to all parents/carers of children from any of the Barrhead 

cluster schools to attend any workshops of interest.  Tea and coffee will be available and we would 

welcome your participation.  We look forward to seeing you there! 

Please indicate below if you would like to come along to the next session on Monday 11th May 

2015 by completing and returning the tear off slip below.  Please return the tear off slip to your 

child’s school by Thursday 7th 2015 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 

 

I would like to come along to the parent forum on Monday 11th May 2015 at 1:15pm in Cross 

Arthrulie Primary School. 

Name…………………………………….  Child’s School…………………………… 


